
 

 

 

 11th October 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I can’t believe how quickly the time is passing in term one as we approach our last full week of 
the term. Please remember that we finish school on Tuesday 22nd October at 3.15pm and we 
return on Monday 4th November. 
 
Year 6 Secondary Transfer 
I just wanted to give a reminder to all Year 6 parents that you need to fill in your child’s choices of 
secondary school by October 31st.  If you are applying to Saint George’s, you also need to fill out 
the supplementary form which you can collect from the Rosherville School Office.  If you return 
it to the school office, we will ensure that the forms are delivered to Saint George’s before the 
end of term.  You can apply for your child’s secondary school place at 
http://www.kent.gov.uk/ola 
 

 
 
Finally, don't forget there is a tour of Saint George's for Rosherville parents and Year 6 pupils on 
Tuesday 15th October at 9.45 am. 
 

 
 
Harvest Celebrations 
We will be celebrating Harvest this year on Tuesday 22nd October at Saint Marks Church at 
9:30am. We will be collecting food donations for the Hive Hope Food Bank and we ask that you 
give whatever you can spare.  Donations can be brought in from next week and we will take these 
to the church. All parents are welcome to join us in this celebration. 
 
Communication Survey 
Thank you so much to all those who completed the survey at the beginning of the week. It is clear 
from the results that you would like a weekly newsletter and that you prefer communication via 
seesaw and email and that you prefer 1 to 2 weeks’ notice of events.  Going forward, we will 
continue with the weekly newsletter that we have resumed this term. 
 
 
 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.kent.gov.uk%2Fola&data=05%7C02%7Coffice%40rosherville.kent.sch.uk%7Cc096c11a7c984d8819d108dce96a4aa7%7Ccee1735c35a046bf915bc41c76a55b57%7C0%7C0%7C638641889936436115%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=M6H4BK97T5ynEHccgVDBrcQzTfvYQL980eJO0tKJ3yI%3D&reserved=0


Zones of Regulation 
As I am sure you are aware, we teach children at Rosherville to self-regulate.  This means that 
they develop strategies to regulate their own behaviour.  This is lived out in our vision, of having 
faith in ourselves and faith in others.  From Monday, children will be rewarded with a green token 
when they demonstrate regulation of their own behaviour.  The token will be added to a class jar 
and when the jar is full, each class will receive a joint reward, that they have decided on 
collectively.   
 
Parent Teacher Meetings 
We look forward to giving you the opportunity to meet with your child’s class teacher in the 
second week of Term 2.  A letter will be sent next week giving you the chance to book an 
appointment.  This is an important meeting and gives you a chance to view your child’s work and 
hear about the progress they are making.  Please be aware there will be no clubs during this week 
apart from our paid after school provision. 
 
 

 

Wear Something RED - Show Racism the Red Card 
On Friday 18th October, we ask you all to join us in wearing something RED to school in 
support of the charity ‘Show Racism the Red Card’.  There will be no charges for this 
charity.  This is being supported by all schools in the Aletheia Academies Trust. 
 

 
Wear Something PINK for Breast Cancer Awareness Month 
On Tuesday 22nd October, we will be supporting Breast Cancer Awareness Month, please 
feel free to come to school wearing something PINK to support this very worthwhile 
charity.  There will be donation buckets on the gate should you wish to donate.  This is 
also being supported by all schools in the Aletheia Academies Trust. 
 
 



 
Don’t’ forget to Opt-In to Asda’s Cashpot for Schools.  Simply download the Asda 
Rewards app and opt-in for Cashpot for Schools.  Choose Rosherville as your selected 
primary school, Shop in-store or Online and Asda will donate every time you shop. 
https://www.asda.com/cashpotforschools 
 
 
Dates For Your Diary  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Dates  
 
Year 6 SAT’s – Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May 2025.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Roddan 
 

 
Headteacher  
 

Term 1 
Friday 18th October Wear Something Red Day in Support of  

Show Racism the Red Card 
Tuesday 22nd October Wear Something Pink Day in Support of B 

Breast Cancer Awareness  
Tuesday 22nd October  Harvest Service St Mark’s 9.30am  

2nd Week of Term 2 
Days to be confirmed 

Parent Consultations 

https://www.asda.com/cashpotforschools

